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Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 

Due to the Summer Recess, the regularly scheduled meeting of the  
Community Policing Advisory Board’s 

 August 4, 2021 meeting scheduled for 6:00pm  
has been cancelled.  

  
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the  

Community Policing Advisory Board  
will be held on  

Wednesday, September  1, 2021 at 6:00pm  
via Teleconference 

 
 
 


